
WLU ALUMNI TO RAISE $17,500

FOR NEW UNIVERSITY LIBRARY

The Alumni Association of Waterloo Lutheran University plans to raise $17,500 toward

the new university library, it was reported today (Saturday) by Bev. L. Hayes, of Waterloo,

Alumni Loyalty Fund chairman. The goal was approved at the association's annual business

meeting during the university's Homecoming Weekend.

In kicking off the Second Annual Alumni Loyalty Fund, Mr. Hayes also announced the

successful completion of the WLU Alumni's first campaign to raise $11,500. Main objective

of that drive, a Steinway concert grand piano, was presented by Mr. Hayes and retiring

alumni president Pablo Machetzki, of Waterloo, to university president Dr. William J.

Villaume at a concert Friday night. This concert featured internationally-known

Israeli pianist Daniel Barenboim.

Main goal of the 1964-65 campaign is $15,000 for the completion of the foyer,

entrance and display area of the library. First payment of $2,000 on a five year $10,000

pledge by the Class of 1964 toward a library seminar room is  also included, as are funds

for the alumni scholarship and gold medals to top graduating honours students.

Construction of the new WLU library is expected to start at the end of November.

New officers elected to guide the association for 1964-65 are: president, Thomas R.

Freure of Waterloo; first vice president, John R. Euler of Kitchener; second vice president

John Gellner of Kitchener; secretary, Mrs. Barbara Mueller of Waterloo; treasurer,

Reginald A. Haney of Waterloo.

Directors are: Mrs. Joan Archer and the Rev. Alvin J. Baetz of Kitchener; Wallace C.

Ewald of London; Mrs. Lydia Klein of Woodstock; the Rev. Robert B. Langen of Waterloo;

and Archie McLean of Toronto.
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